

High Street, Blakeney, GL15 4EB Telephone: 01594 510270 Fax: 01594 510380 e-Mail:

admin@blakeney.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.bpwfederation.co.uk Malmore Hiji

Walmore Hill, Minsterworth, GL2 8LA Telephone: 01452 750373 Fax: 01452 750373 e-Mail:

admin@walmorehill.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.bpwfederation.co.uk intowell School

School Road, Pillowell, GL15 4QT Telephone: 01594 562244 Fax: 01594 564945 e-Mail:

admin@pillowell.gloucs.sch.uk

Website:

www.bpwfederation.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Kirsty Evans

9th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Parliament & Westminster Abbey Trip - Wednesday 17th September 2025

It's nearly time for our exciting adventure to Parliament and Westminster Abbey! The Year 5 and 6 children will be joining the children from Pillowell and Walmore Hill Primary Schools for a fantastic day out in London.

We just wanted to let you know about a small change to the day's arrangements:

Please could you drop your child off at Blakeney Primary School by 7:50am so we can set off promptly at 8:00am. We expect to return to Blakeney by around 9:00pm, depending on traffic.

Due to timings, we will not be able to take the children to the shops for Westminster Abbey or the House of Parliament. However, please see attached for items that can be pre-ordered, if requested. Please send in the completed form with the correct money by Friday 12th September. If the item isn't available on the day, an alternative may be given or money refunded.

Please can you ensure your child brings with them two packed lunches, and enough snacks and drinks for the day.

We're really looking forward to this exciting trip and can't wait for the children to experience such an inspiring day!

Kind regards

Mrs N Allen Class Teacher

